
Sagebrush Quilt Guild 
www.sagebrushquiltersguild.ca 

 

../2015 Nov 23.docx 

November 23rd, 2015 Meeting Minutes 
Taken by Bev M., Acting Recording Secretary 

Meeting called to order at 7:00 p.m. by President, Julie O. 

Announcements by Julie O.:  

Gathering of the Guilds: A letter was read by Julie O. about the fact no guild has signed up 
to host the Gathering of the Guilds in 2016.  It was the opinion of our members that it is too 
late for us to consider hosting it.  There would be a possibility for us to host it in 2017 or 
2018.  However, we would need some-one to step up to chair such a project. 

Mailbox: Julie has had our mailbox contact changed to her name, as the person previously 
named as contact has not been a member of the guild for several years. 

RIH Auxiliary: The raffle quilt for the Hospital Auxiliary is on display tonight—Lynda M. 
has tickets available for sale. 

Spring Retreat: Registration forms are available on-line.  The dates are March 16 – 20, 
2016. 

Quilt-In’s: Friday and Wednesday quilt-ins—please notify Julie of the dates and hosts of the 
quilt-ins for the New Year ASAP. 

Membership:  
Barb K reported there are 24 members present (poor driving conditions).  Door prizes 
were won by Judy N, Julie O, Sal H and Sheila G. 

Library:  
Dianne B. Reports there is one new magazine in the library. 

Hospitality:  

Gretta P. Stated we are signed up for goodies until Feb 08/16.  We are reminded that next 
meeting is the pot-luck, and there is a suggestion to decorate our tables.  Please bring 
your own plate, utensils, mug etc. 

Lost & Found:  
Sandy M. has a machine foot found at a retreat—it could be a zipper foot.  Please contact 
her if you are missing one. 

Program:  
An interesting program was presented by Leslie W. and Monica W.  We learned how to 
make a folded Christmas ornament and a yo-yo ornament. 

Coffee Break: 

Coffee break was followed by show-and-tell by the members 

Meeting adjourned at 8:40 p.m. 
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